
As the weather warms it means we are getting outdoors to play -- but
it also means our school year is coming to a close! In a little more
than five weeks we will say our goodbyes and greet summer with
excitement! Many of our students, however will be headed to
kindergarten in the fall.  We wanted to leave those folks with some
helpful hints as you prepare for the transition from preschool to
elementary school. First, be certain to start your bedtime routine a
few weeks before the big day! Second, label everything -- coats, lunch
boxes, book bags, etc. Third, read books together about starting
school. Lastly, when packing your student’s lunch be certain they can
open and close all the containers you send to school as there will be
many students dining together and very few adults supervising the
lunch room. They may not be able to provide a lot of assistance in
this department. Don;t forget! LEEC also offers a KD Club wherein
your student returns on the Wednesday’s they do not have classes at
OLSD. See the office for more information.
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Mrs. Werts has three elementary
aged children: two boys and one
girl. She has taught in the OLSD

district and this is her third year at
LEEC. She enjoys running, diet coke
and spending time with her kids!

Favorite Snack:

Favorite Color:

Favorite Animal:

If you could travel
anywhere in the world,
where would you go?

What’s your favorite
pastime?

A P R I L  2 0 2 4

Kids from the MWF 5's enjpying outdoor gross
motor as the weather warms.

Coke and pizza!

Blue

elephant

Australia

Watching my kids play
sports!



You can help your school purchase materials simply by

participating in Kroger’s Community Rewards Program. Log

in to your online Kroger account. Go to “my account” and

select the Community Rewards tab on the left. You will

click on the Community Rewards and add our organization.

LF919 is the code. 
this

helps a
lot!

Save the date for our Family Night Event! This evening has been
a fun time for kids to hang with their friends, grab a hot dog and
enjoy some STEAM activities planned by your LEEC teachers!
The event will run from 5 pm to 6:30 pm. We are planning to
have food ready at 5 pm so if you want to sit down and enjoy a
hot dog and some chips before the STEAM activities arrive at 5.
Around 5:30 we will open the STEAM tables and kids can begin
visiting and having fun! Siblings are included and we hope the
whole family can join in on the food and fun!

As we prepare to say our goodbyes, all of
us here at LEEC are excited for the bright
futures that await everyone. Hoping you
will remember all the special moments we
have shared together. From our first day
of school to our daily adventures and
discoveries each memory holds a special
place in our hearts. Let’s cherish the last
days we have together and celebrate all
that we have accomplished. It’s been an
unforgettable year and you all have made
such great progress in and outside the
classroom!

Link Your Kroger Account

END OF YEAR FAMILY NIGHT

EVENT

Yoga classes on the turf in our climbing/playground area!

Three’s enjoying oobleck making.

What’s Coming Up?
NO SCHOOL

Family Night
5p-5:30 dinner
5:30p -6:30p STEAM

Last Day of School
day ends at 11:30 am

4/8

4/24

5/8


